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May 17, 2023

Dear COPIS member,

We would like to invite you to nominate a new and promising scholar for the 2023 Arthur Blumberg/Edward Pajak Award.  Arthur Blumberg and Edward Pajak, founding members of COPIS, made profound contributions to the study and practice of instructional supervision. Through generous contributions by COPIS members, the award was created to carry on a tradition of recognizing scholarship in the field of supervision. In their memory, the Blumberg-Pajak Scholarship fund supports awards and travel for doctoral students and recent graduates to attend and be recognized at COPIS events. If selected, the awardee will be granted a session on the conference program, receive a plaque recognizing this achievement, and be awarded $500.00 in cash to defray travel expenses to the conference.

All nominations must be received on or before August 1, 2023.  Send nominations to Sheryl Cowart Moss at Smoss13@gsu.edu.  Please see the nomination form attached.

Best regards,

Blumberg/Pajak Scholarship Committee, 2023
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